
Welcome, Witamy, Bienvenue Σ to this weekôs Newsletter.   
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Friday 14th December 2018 

Christmas Fayre 

A massive THANK YOU to everyone who came 

along and supported our Christmas Fayre last week.  

An amazing £1012.50 was raised.  

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank the following people for 

donating prizes to our raffle: Daisy Doodleõs, Village 

Inn, Shine Hair, JGõs, Hambleton Forum Cinema, 

Pizza Express, Sam Turners, The Hair Lounge,    

Allerton Court Hotel, Boyes, Garthway Tearooms, 

The Joiners Shop, Romeo Pizza, Tesco, Treetops        

Adventure, Kiplin Hall, Barkers, Sonia Todd for the 

lovely chocolate hamper.  

Simon Carson After School Clubs 

Letters should have come home this week for the 

Simon Carson Clubs next term. Please return the 

slip if your child would like a place. Spaces will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis and texts 

will be sent to confirm your child's space on Friday 

21st December.  

Diary Dates 

 

17th December Christmas Lunch Day 

18th December Flu Vaccinations ReceptionñYear 5 

19th December Whole School Nativity at church 10.00am 

20th December Whole School Nativity at church 1.30pm 

21st December  Break for Christmas 

7th January  Training Day  

8th January  Children return to school 

8th January  KS1 sports club starts 

10th January  KS2 sports club starts 

14th January  Year 5 Swimming starts 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Monday 17th December  

Mrs Peacock will be serving Christmas Lunch on Monday. If 

your child would like Christmas lunch it can be booked on the 

day. Lunch will be: 

Turkey, Roast Potatoes, Carrots and Peas, Stuffing, Gravy and 

a Festive Muffin  

 

 

Mass Times at Sacred Heart Church 

Saturday at 6.00 pm (First Mass of Sunday) 

Sunday at 9.00 am 

(The Liturgy of the Word for Children is usually  

celebrated during this Mass on the 2nd and 3rd Sunday of the 
Month) 

Weekday Masses:  Monday at 9:00 am  
   Tuesday Thursday and Friday at 9.30 am 
   Wednesday at 12 noon 

DAYS OF OBLIGATION: On the ôdayõ at 6.30 pm 

 

 

 



 Whitby and Byland ClassñStay and Make  

Thank you to everyone who came along to Whitby and           

BylandñStay and Make. We hope everyone had fun making 

Christmas Decorations with the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Nativity Performance 

Sacred Heart Church 

There will be two performances next week of the Nativity involving 

the whole school. These will take place at Sacred Heart Church on 

Wednesday 19th December 10.00am and Thursday 20th December 

1.30pm. Please come along to support our children. No ticket is      

required for this event.  

 

Happy Birthday 

We would like to wish Happy Birthday to 

the following children who have had a 

birthday this week.  

 

Louis D 

Cameron 

 

 

 

 

 

Each week we celebrate the efforts, hard 
work and behaviour of our children who 
are exemplary role models in our school. 

Well done!  

 

The whole school for beautiful 

behaviour at the pantomime.  

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS/KS1 Nativity Performances 

We would like to say a HUGE WELL 

DONE to our EYFS and KS1 children 

who performed their Nativity this week for 

parents and families to enjoy. They worked 

so hard and it certainly paid off.   

 

  


